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Comments: I am wholeheartedly against the Golden Crest project being approved.  Not only because of the

quality of life for the community and people living in the immediate area, but for the future of our county. 

 

If the beauty of the open spaces gets destroyed in the way a mining facility does, our economy will be hurt

forever. 

 

No one wants to live in Gillette - it's a oil town full of drugs, crime, and it's run down.

 

If we approve something like this, we are threatening the future of the local small businesses that survive off

tourism.  An outdoor type of tourism that few areas still have.

 

Say no - forever to save The Black Hills and keep us strong. 


